From: Adam Gypalo [mailto:adam@ward43.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 5:24 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Gift Basket Reporting: Carol's Cookies

Hi Steve,

We'd like to report a basket of Carol's Cookies totaling $37.50 that was dropped off at our office today by CH Robinson.  

We've placed these on our front desk for guests to nibble on as they enter our office (I'm not sure if you've seen any of these cookies, but they're roughly the size of your fist and are quite delicious).

Please let me know if you need anything further!  

Thanks!

Adam

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
